
 
 
 
Wednesday 1 June 2022 
​
Kia ora e te whānau, 
 
This is to advise our Rostering Home schedule for the remainder of the week has been 
reviewed.  
 
Therefore, ALL STUDENTS (including Year 12s and 13s - who were rostered home at the 
end of this week) are expected to be back at school tomorrow. 
 
Thank you so much for your support, it is not an easy time for anyone but I really appreciate 
your desire and willingness to always do the best for our students. 
 
Upcoming dates to remember: 

●​ Monday 6 June: (Queen’s Birthday weekend) 
●​ Tuesday 7 June: Early closing (12.30pm) for PST Conferences BOOK ONLINE 
●​ Wednesday 8 June: Early closing (12.30pm) for PST Conferences BOOK ONLINE 

 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
Fiona Barker PRINCIPAL 
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